
1 January 2010 

 

Dear Colleagues:  

The Chinese-American Oceanic and Atmospheric Association (COAA) is working 
with the National Taiwan University and the Central Weather Bureau to convene 
COAA 5th International Ocean-Atmosphere Conference from 28 ~ 30 June 2010 in 
Taipei, Taiwan. 

The COAA Conference aims to bring global Chinese professionals on ocean and 
atmosphere science and technology to exchange ideas and experiences in the 
practical application of innovative sciences and technologies related to ocean 
and weather observing and forecasting systems, climate change and global 
warming. The conference is the premier platform for experts from all over the 
world to explore new technologies, inspire new strategies, and identify 
opportunities for future collaborations with their peers. It is also a means for 
senior scientists and engineers to provide helpful information for younger ones 
to stimulate the knowledge transfer from generation to generation. 

Please consider for submitting a short paper (about one page or 500 Words) to 
share your knowledge and experience with your Chinese colleagues at the 
conference.  

Submit your paper to me at Charles_Sun@hotmail.com by 31 March 31 2010, if 
you wish to give a presentation at the conference. To attend the conference, 
register online at http://www.coaaweb.org/COAA2010/ by 31 May 2010. 

I wish you all have a happy new year!! 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 
Charles Sun 
2010 COAA President 


